From: CMS SPA

To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: Withdrawal of NYS SPA 21-0055 (CTFSS/291- Enhanced FMAP)
Date: Friday, September 16, 2022 12:08:06 PM

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown

senders or unexpected emails.

CMS is in receipt of New York’s request to withdraw proposed State Plan amendment, NY SPA 21-
0055 effective 09/09/2022. CMS has stopped all processing of the above mentioned SPA.

Thank you,
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